
A Bill to Ban K-7 Tackle Football

1  BE IT ENACTED BY THE STUDENT CONGRESS HERE ASSEMBLED:

1. BE IT ENACTED BY THE STUDENT CONGRESS HERE ASSEMBLED:

2. Section 1 Tackle football programs for children in 7th grade or
younger will

3. be banned. Any programs that would like to continue will be required
to

4. switch to flag football.

5. Section 2 Tackle football has been deemed by the CDC Injury Center as
a high

6. risk youth sport. A safer alternative for children on the younger side
is

7. flag football. The ban is implemented for K-7 instead of K-8 in order
for

8. children to have experience before going into high school.

9. Section 3 The Department of Health and Human Services will work with
the CDC

10. Injury Center to oversee the enforcement of this bill. A. The DHHS
will

11. make sure that any and all K-7 tackle football programs will be shut
down

12. or switched to flag football. B. This ban will be on a “three strike”

13. punishment system. On the first strike a letter will be sent out to
the

14. league president requesting them to shut down their program within
one

15. month The second strike will include a fine of up to $10,000. If a
final

16. strike is needed, the league president will be charged $50,000 and
may be

17. sued for child abuse.

18. Section 4 This legislation will take effect on January 1st, 2023.

19. Section 5 All laws in conflict with this legislation are hereby
declared

20. null and void.

21. Introduced for Congressional Debate by Kudos
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A Bill to Promote Healthy Lunch Options

1  BE IT ENACTED BY THE STUDENT CONGRESS HERE ASSEMBLED:

1. BE IT ENACTED BY THE STUDENT CONGRESS HERE ASSEMBLED:

2. Section 1 Schools will now be required to provide a mandatory salad
bar in

3. their lunch lines and focus their physical education curriculums on

4. physical fitness.

5. Section 2 Mandatory salad bars shall be defined as sections of counter

6. designated for healthy foods like salad, vegetables, and fruits.

7. Section 3 The Department of Education and Food and Drug Administration
will

8. oversee the implementation of this bill. A. The Department of
Education

9. will be responsible for distributing funds. B. The Food and Drug

10. Administration will be responsible for overseeing health regulations
and

11. making sure schools have an adequate amount of healthy foods in their

12. salad bars. C. Up to a $3,000 fine will be put in place for schools
that

13. do not comply. The amount will depend on their income.

14. Section 4 This legislation will take effect at the beginning of the

15. 2023/2024 school year.

16. Section 5 All laws in conflict with this legislation are hereby
declared

17. null and void.

18. Introduced for Congressional Debate by SCJFL
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A Bill to Eliminate College Tuition

1  BE IT ENACTED BY THE STUDENT CONGRESS HERE ASSEMBLED:

1. BE IT ENACTED BY THE STUDENT CONGRESS HERE ASSEMBLED:

2. Section 1 All course tuition for two and four-year colleges and
technical

3. schools in the United States is hereby eliminated.

4. Section 2 Four-year colleges shall be defined as an undergraduate
degree

5. program that leads to a bachelor's degree in a specific area of study.

6. Technical schools shall be defined as a two-year college that covers
fields

7. such as business, finance, hospitality, tourism, construction,
engineering,

8. visual arts, information technology and community work. Tuition shall
be

9. defined as a sum of money charged for teaching or instruction by a
school,

10. college, or university. Tuition does not include meal plans, housing,
or

11. student fees.

12. Section 3 The Department of Education will oversee the implementation
of

13. this bill.

14. Section 4 This legislation will take effect on August 1st, 2023.

15. Section 5 All laws in conflict with this legislation are hereby
declared

16. null and void.

17. Introduced for Congressional Debate by SCJFL
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